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 17 August 2020 

 

 

To: All Provincial/Divisional/District Heads of Orders and Regional Grand Prefects 
      in England 
 
 
Dear Sir and Brother 
 
Dining following masonic meetings 
 
The decision by the UK government to permit a further relaxation in the Covid-19 
restrictions at the end of last week has prompted many of our members to question 
whether this means that festive boards will now be permitted. 
 
The legal position is that dining out in England is still restricted to two household 
groups. There is an exception for wedding receptions but that only applies to weddings 
and civil partnerships 
 
In the circumstances, the current ban on festive boards taking place remains in force. 
 
With fraternal regards and best wishes. 

 
R.W.Bro. Ryan A Williams, P.G.J.W. 
Grand Secretary 
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